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tǳǇƛƭǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ²ŜŜƪ 

т! 
9ŘƛŜτCƻǊ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǝƴƎ ƘŜǊ ǎŜƴǎƻǊȅ ŎƛǊŎǳƛǘǎ 
ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǿŜƭƭ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΦ 

т[ 
tǊŜŎƛƻǳǎτCƻǊ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŘŜǇŜƴŘŜƴǘƭȅ 
ƻƴ ƘŜǊ aŀǘƘǎΦ 

у9 
aƛŎŀƛŀƘτCƻǊ  ŦƻŎǳǎ ŀƴŘ ŜƴǘƘǳǎƛŀǎƳ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ 
ǎƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǎƛƎƴΦ  

у[{ hƳŀǊτCƻǊ ŜȄŎŜƭƭŜƴǘ ǿƻǊƪ ƛƴ ƭƛǘŜǊŀŎȅΦ 

¸ф 
!ƴƴŀōŜƭƭŜτCƻǊ ŀƴ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ŬǘƴŜǎǎ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴΣ 
ƎǊŜŀǘ ǎƛƴƎƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ǎƛƎƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ 
ƳŀǘƘǎ ǿƻǊƪ ŀƭƭ ǿŜŜƪΗ  

фw 
WǳƴƛƻǊτCƻǊ  ŀǧŜƴŘƛƴƎ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŀƴŘ 
ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ƘŀǊŘ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜΦ  

млD 
Yŀ {ƛƴƎτCƻǊ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǝƴƎ ǎƻƳŜ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎƛƴƎ 
ǇƛŜŎŜǎ ƻŦ ǿƻǊƪ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ŀƴŘ ŦƻǊ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ 
ǾŜǊȅ ǿŜƭƭ ǿƛǘƘ ǎǘŀũΦ  

мл[ 
LǎǊŀŀτCƻǊ ǊŜŎƛǝƴƎ ƘŜǊ ƳƻƴǘƘǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊ 
ƛƴ ƻǊŘŜǊΦ  

млκмм! 
[ŜƻτCƻǊ ŎƻƴǎƛǎǘŜƴǘƭȅ ƭƛǎǘŜƴƛƴƎ  
ŀƴŘ ŘƻƛƴƎ Ƙƛǎ ǿƻǊƪΦ 

ммW 
5Ŝŀƴτ CƻǊ  ǎǳǇǇƻǊǝƴƎ Ƙƛǎ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ƳŀǘŜǎ  
ŀǘ ŘƛŶŎǳƭǘ ǝƳŜǎΦ 

ммa ¢ŜƴƛƻƭŀτCƻǊ ƎƻƻŘ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǝƻƴ ǎƪƛƭƭǎΦ  

мн[ 
!ƴǘƘƻƴȅτCƻǊ  ŎƻƳǇƭŜǝƴƎ Ƙƛǎ ƧƻǳǊƴŀƭ 
ŀŎŎǳǊŀǘŜƭȅ ŀƴŘ ƛƴŘŜǇŜƴŘŜƴǘƭȅ ŜǾŜǊȅŘŀȅΦ   

мн{ aƻƘŀƳŜŘτCƻǊ  ƭƛǎǘŜƴƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƛƴǎǘǊǳŎǝƻƴǎΦ 

мо[ 
¢ȅǊŜƭƭτCƻǊ ŎƻƴŎŜƴǘǊŀǝƴƎ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ 
ƛƴŘŜǇŜƴŘŜƴǘ ǿƻǊƪ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎΦ  

мо± 
!ŘŜƻƭǳτCƻǊ ŜƴǘŜǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŎƭŀǎǎǊƻƻƳ  
ƳƻǊŜ ŎŀƭƳƭȅΦ  

моκмп/ !ǊƛȊƻƴτCƻǊ ŘŜŀƭƛƴƎ ǿŜƭƭ ǿƛǘƘ ŎƘŀƴƎŜǎΦ 

моκмпY 
WƻƴŀǘƘŀƴτCƻǊ Ƙƛǎ ŦŀƴǘŀǎǝŎ [ŜŀǾŜǊǎ ǎǇŜŜŎƘ 
ŀƴŘ ƳŀǘǳǊŜ Ŭƴŀƭ ǿŜŜƪΗ 

{ǘŀǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ²ŜŜƪ 

hȅƛƴ млκмм!τCƻǊ ōŜƛƴƎ ƪƛƴŘ ǘƻ ƘŜǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ 
ŀǘ ōǊŜŀƪ ǝƳŜǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ƘŀǊŘ ǘƻ 

ƳŀƴŀƎŜ ƘŜǊ ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊΦ 

Dear parents and carers, 

Unfortunately weôve had to send another class, 10/11A 
home to self isolate this week as a staff member has 
tested positive for COVID. Four additional colleagues 
have also had to self isolate. This is not the way we 
wanted to end the term. At present we hope 9R will be 
returning on Monday.  

We said goodbye to our leavers today. We had two 
outdoor, socially distanced assemblies this week 
where families joined us. Weôre grateful that this year 
we are able to hold our prom for leavers and their 
families. Weôre very proud of the class of 2021 and all 
that they have achieved during their time at Highshore. 
We hope to see everyone at reunion events. 

A reminder that our last day of term is next Friday 23rd 
July. Pupils will leave from 1:20 in bubble 5, 1-30 in 
bubble 4 and 1-40 in bubble 3. 

My end of term letter will be sent out on Monday, 
please do make sure you read it as there are a number 
of staff changes in the Autumn term. During the 
summer a building project is taking place in the front 
atrium. This will not be completed until October half 
term. The build will give us an additional classroom 
and toilet. 

Thank you for all the cards and gifts that continue to 
arrive for Kevin. Heôs doing very well at the moment 
and is two weeks into his treatment. Everything is 
being forwarded onto Kevin and he says thank you for 
all your kind messages. 

Please do your best to stay safe at this time, 

Eileen 

[ŀǎǘ 5ŀȅ ƻŦ ¢ŜǊƳ  

CǊƛŘŀȅ ноǊŘ Wǳƭȅ 

CƛƴƛǎƘ ¢ƛƳŜ ŦǊƻƳ 
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